

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has been selected by the school to take part in an exciting programme called **The Hackney Pirates.**

From September, during **weekly after school sessions** your child will receive extra support in their literacy, confidence and perseverance. In every session your child will work with a trained volunteer on fun, challenging **reading and writing projects.** On average, our participants make more than 1 year's progress in their reading over our 9-month programme.



Sessions are led by qualified teachers and all volunteers are DBS checked. The programme runs for a full school year and is free of charge to participants.

Sessions take place from 4pm – 6:30pm, ONE DAY A WEEK Monday – Friday at our Dalston Centre*:

The Ship of Adventures 138 Kingsland High Street London E8 2NS

How to register:

Your child's school will send you a link to the family page of our website (www.literacypirates.org/family-information). Here you will be able to find out more about the programme and register your child. You will also be asked to select your preferred session day to attend as well as provide important information about your child's needs. The page also tells you how to contact us if you have any questions. Feel free to give us a call between 10-6, Monday-Friday on 07912 178037 and we will be glad to discuss your child's referral. You can also contact Caitlin on 07912178037.

Useful Links:

Parent Registration Web Page: https://literacypirates.org/family-information/

Parent Registration Video: https://youtu.be/WWfgAYmS220 Registration Form: https://www.tfaforms.com/4849255

We look forward to working with you and your child in the new school year.

With Best Wishes,

Andrew McWhirter

0lc/

Head of School Partnerships

The Literacy Pirates